

July 21, 2014

Richard Devlin Otsego County Sheriff 172 Co. Hwy. 33W Cooperstown, NY 13226

Dear Sheriff Devlin:

Thank you for taking your time to speak with the Leadership Otsego Class of 2014. Your abundance of knowledge was so valuable in helping the participants understand the role of law enforcement in the county.

Presentations and discussions with local leaders broaden our understanding of how our community works and grows together.

The group very much appreciated your knowledge and experience. Thank you for your unique contribution to our exploration of education in Otsego County.

Sincerely,

Barbara Ann Heegan

President/CEO

Rosalie Higgins 'Program Director